
Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Seminar on Migration to GST and interactive session on GST  

 

We are aware that Cabinet has passed the final GST Bill and it is likely to be passed by 

the Parliament in this session. It is also expected that from 1
st
July 2017 it may be notified. 

 

Department of Customs, Central Excise and Service Tax in association with Merchants’ 
Chamber of Uttar Pradesh has organized a Seminar on Migration to GST and interactive 

session on GST at 3:00 PM on 28
th

 March 2017, Tuesday. 

 

We understand that many Traders and Industrialist will have many questions as regards 

to the above and they wish to have answers. 

 

We invite you and your friends and all others who shall like to attend this seminar to 

avoid going into GST Regime proper information. 

 

In order to serve this cause of Industry and trade we invite all to participate and benefit. 

Collector Customs and Central Excise and Service tax along with his team shall be 

present on the occasion. 

 

We shall be obliged to have your one line confirmation for your participation. 

 

This shall help us in making arrangement accordingly. 

Thanking you and with regards. 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Arvind Kumar Sinha 

Secretary 

Merchants Chamber of Uttar Pradesh 

14/76, Civil Lines Kanpur 

 


